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Important Announcements! 
(12/15/06)
PLEASE DISTRIBUTE THIS MESSAGE 
TO YOUR SUPERINTENDENT,
BUSINESS MANAGER AND 
ACCOUNTANT IMMEDIATELY!
This message from the Public School Employees’ Retirement System (PSERS) relates to the quarterly retirement employer contribution reimbursement payment scheduled for Monday, December 18, 2006.
The December 18, 2006, payment will be delayed and is anticipated for payment on Thursday, December 21. Because of the delay in the Commonwealth’s reimbursement to the school entities, payment of employer contributions to PSERS (regularly due five business days after the Commonwealth’s payment to the school entities) will now be Friday, December 29.
Additionally, this payment will not include any reconciliation adjustment for Commonwealth over or under reimbursements of employer contributions based upon the use of estimated salary data in reimbursements school entities received for prior school years. That reconciliation adjustment is now targeted to be included with the quarterly Commonwealth employer contribution reimbursement payment scheduled for March 2007.
In March 2007 your school will receive a separate letter with attachments providing the makeup of the prior year reconciliation adjustment.
(12/08/06)
The PSERS Board of Trustees set the fiscal year 2007-2008 employer retirement contribution rate at the December 8, 2006, board meeting. The new rate will be 7.13 percent of payroll. The new rate applies to salary and wages earned from July 1, 2007, through June 30, 2008.
